Friday 28th May 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to attach this term'’s edition of the Postgate News, setting out the vast range of
activities and achievements across the Trust.

Our Trust pastoral structures play a critical role in ensuring our pupils are supported and guided
at multiple levels and in diverse ways. As parents and carers, your positive engagement with our
behaviour leads, safeguarding teams and attendance officers is deeply appreciated. The Trust
has a very clear set of protocols in respect of identity and addressing issues in all three areas. |
would urge you to take the opportunity to familiarise yourself with these which are accessible on
the NPCAT website.

The value of such robust structures is that pathways are set out in clear and unambiguous
language. The use of these protocols also ensures due process and affords the necessary expert
staff to be assigned to address all issues to swiftly resolve these in a professional manner.

| know how much you value our wonderful social media platform which keeps you up to date
with recent news and events.

Thank you for your continued support of all our schools and | hope you have a peaceful
mid-term.
Please see below for a link to our latest edition of the Postgate News.
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Yours sincerely

Hugh Hegarty CEO
NPQH | M.Sc. | PGCCGC | B.Ed. Hons.| CTC
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